/PG E Portland General Electric
\ / 121 SW Salmon Street - Portland, Ore. 97204

December 3, 2019

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street, S.E.

P.O. Box 1088

Salem, OR 97308-1088

RE: Supplemental Filing of Advice No. 19-33, Updating Schedule 4, Multifamily
Water Heater Pilot Extension

Portland General Electric Company (PGE) submits this supplemental filing to correct a
statement in the initial cover letter filed on November 25, 2019, that the participant cap
would increase by 10% to 10,000 from the current 8,000 units. The math is incorrect and
should be an increase of 25% or 2,000 units. This does not impact the tariff sheets,
therefore, the sheets remain as previously filed.

Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact Kalia
Savage at (503) 464-7432. Please direct all formal correspondence and requests to the
following email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com.

Sincerely,

Robert Macfarlane
Manager, Pricing & Tariffs

cc Nick Sayen, OPUC



